

MEMO# 33995

January 14, 2022

Senior Federal Reserve Board Official to Participate in February 8 Meeting of Bank-Affiliated Member Advisory Committee; Registration is Now Open

[33995]

January 14, 2022

TO: Bank-Affiliated Member Advisory Committee RE: Senior Federal Reserve Board Official to Participate in February 8 Meeting of Bank-Affiliated Member Advisory Committee; Registration is Now Open

ICI will hold a virtual meeting of the Bank-Affiliated Member Advisory Committee on Tuesday, February 8 from 2:00-3:30 pm ET. A draft agenda is attached.

Charles Gray, Deputy General Counsel at the Federal Reserve Board (FRB), will be our guest speaker. He will discuss matters of interest to ICI members, including the FRB's regulatory agenda, the recent extension of temporary relief under Regulation O, and the FRB's involvement in work of the Financial Stability Board and Financial Stability Oversight Council. Satish Kini of Debevoise & Plimpton LLP, who serves as ICI counsel on banking issues, also will participate.

Please register for the meeting at https://cvent.me/I7KEB1. If you have questions for Mr. Gray, or issues you wish to discuss with other ICI members, please include them in your registration form.

Prior to the meeting, each attendee will receive an email with an individualized link to participate in the meeting. This individualized link will work only for you, so please do not share it.

A final agenda and meeting materials will be sent to attendees by Friday, February 4.

If you have questions, or if non-committee members within your firm would like to attend this meeting, please contact me at rgraham@ici.org.

Rachel H. Graham Associate General Counsel & Corporate Secretary

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.